Abdo Tile Company

April 14, 2009

Jack’s Septic Service
4644 Broad Road
Syracuse, NY 13215

Dear Jack;

We want to let you know how much we have appreciated your services over the
past several years. As business owners and commercial property owners, we
expect high-quality craftsmanship from all of our service vendors. You and your
staff have always gone above and beyond that expectation.

Your company is well-versed in both sewer and septic applications. It is a relief
to know that we can call one company to service all of our properties. Whether it
is for emergency service or routine maintenance, you are always reliable.

We have enjoyed our past relationship and look forward to many more years of
using Jack’s Septic Service for all of our sewer and septic needs.

Sincerely,

o A

Fred Abdo
Owner

6713 Joy Road East Syracuse, NY 13057
Phone: (315)433-9540 ~ Fax: (315)433-9532



